
At its meeting of March 26, 2015 the Board: 

1.  Approved the recommendations as set out in the Confidential Attachment; and 
 
2. Authorized the public release of the confidential information contained in the Confidential 

Attachment once there has been a final determination of the compensation payable to the 
owner by the arbitration, appeal or settlement to the satisfaction of the City Solicitor. 

 

 


